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Tifton, Georgia
February 25, 1958

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Many thanks for your letter of February 17th reporting receipt

of our program, "DAWN IN DIX1E"in Englewood. We are extremely
gratified that our signal gets out so far, and are most appreciative
of the time and trouble you have taken to send us a reception
report.

As announcer on duty for that program, I can indeed verify that
the words and music you heard on that date did in fact emanate
from WWGS. M“DAWN IN DIXIE" runs from 5 AM until 5:55, at which
time I give a farm news report.

Thanking you for your letter and for your good wishes, I remain,

Yours very sincerely,

K E wpind

R. B. Mitchell
Staff Announcer
WWGs, Tifton, Ga.



